White, Cherie

From: King, Nicole

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 1:30 PM
To: Ross, David

Cc: White, Cherie

Subject: RE: Advisory board openings

Just an update.......

See in RED below, thanks!

From: Ross, David

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 12:28 PM
To: Commissioners

Cc: White, Cherie

Subject: Advisory board openings

Good afternoon Commissioners,

Since Commissioners are assigned as a liaison for certain advisory board positions to make sure someone is
recommended to fill the position but nobody is specifically assigned to the “at large” advisory positions, staff wants to
help and so we reached out to the current at large people to see if they are interested in serving another term. We
made it clear that just because they are interested does not necessarily mean the Commission will re-appoint them;
however, we will forward their name to the commission for consideration.

The following people were contacted or at least we attempted contact:

Pete Walson — (CRB/CRA) Agreed to renew his term on both the CRA and the CRB
Ryan Strom — (LPA) Agreed to renew his term
Larry Massing — (LPA) Agreed to renew his term

Frank Wacha — (CRB) Would like to refer Nik Schroth, but if he is not interested will stay (we have not reached
out to Nik but | have a meeting with him tomorrow on another matter so I'll ask)

Helen McBride — (SIRB) Agreed to renew her TERM
Polly Campenni — (SIRB) Agreed to renew her TERM

Dee Diane Gusch — (SIRB) Agreed to renew her TERM

We hope this is helpful for you as you consider who to appoint to these upcoming vacancies.

Dave Ross

City Manager
City of Stuart, FL
(772) 288-0451



